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Spring 2022 Flex Week Report 

• Jan 10th through Jan 12th.  
• 1132 enrollments were recorded. This is the highest attendance since Academic 

Technology has started recording Flex Week attendance in 2017.   
• Flex Week was held entirely on Zoom.  
• 88 workshops that pertained to classified, management, and faculty were offered.  
• 476 responses were given to the Flex Evaluation Form. Key findings included: 

o Faculty and staff would like a more consistent time frame for workshops. 
o Faculty and staff continue to want Flex workshops via Zoom, almost exclusively. 
o Some staff would like to see a more detailed workshop description on the 

workshop list sent out each day. 
o Some faculty were interested in having more networking opportunities. 
o Some faculty were interested in having more department specific workshops. 
o Some faculty and staff wanted to see workshops on more technological issues. 

Scholarships 
• 1 of 2 Professional Development Scholarships Requests was approved.  

 
Department Liason 

• PDC Reps will be going to departments and presenting the Department-specific 
Professional Development Needs Form. 


